
 
15th July 2019 

NOTIFICATION OF CARPARK WORKS COMMENCEMENT 
KUWUMI PLACE AND STEEL LANE CARPARK UPGRADE PROJECT 

 
Dear resident or stakeholder, 
 
Gleeson Civil Engineering Pty Ltd (GCE) wishes to advise that the Steel Lane carpark will temporarily close from Friday 19 
July, to allow nearby pavement resurfacing and associated works.  
  
GCE will endeavor to minimise any inconvenience caused during these activities and will coordinate essential access to 
affected properties throughout the works.  
 
The carpark upgrade works are expected to be completed eight weeks from commencement, weather permitting. 
 
Contacts during these works: 
 
• Gleeson Civil Engineering - brendansmith@gleesoncivil.com.au / ph 0400 249 004 

• Hunter and Central Coast Development Corporation - ph 4904 2750 

• SafeWork NSW – ph 13 10 50 

 
Kind Regards, 

 
Brendan Smith  
Project Manager 
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